
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin 
The Council proposes to make the Borough of Telford and Wrekin, A442 Queensway (Temporary Prohibition 
of Traffic) Order 2018 under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, in order to undertake footbridge 
replacement works. The order becomes operational from the 25/6/18. The following Rd is affected: A442 
Queensway, between Greyhound Rbt and Hollinswood Interchange including slip roads onto the A442 
Queensway. Alternative routes will be signed on site. The maximum duration is 18 months, but the works are 
expected to be completed by the 3/7/18. Please see our website for more details regarding the footbridge 
project. Jonathan Eatough, Assistant Director: Governance, Procurement & Commissioning 
Temporary Road Closure Notice TC2-0066 A442 Queensway 11/6/18 (01740) 


